
Dear Parents, 

We need your help with a special Thanksgiving 
project. With our students we discuss ways to 
show kindness and have turkeys that desperately 
need to be disguised before Thanksgiving. 
Attached you will find a turkey that needs your 
help. Feel free to use any materials from your 
home (paper, fabric, paints, buttons, cotton balls, 
etc.) to complete this project. You will also find 
examples that are attached to this project. This is 
a project that you will complete with your child. 
Please return your disguised turkey by Friday, 
November 11th and have fun! 

Thank you, 

The Kindergarten Staff 




